
               
 
 

 

 
                                Blouberg Municipality 

  
 
For immediate release 
ATT: News editors,reporters,producers 

  
Blouberg Local Municipality has parted ways with its municipal manager Mr. Thoka 
Makorwane Patrick Kgoale on Monday (06 February 2017). Mr. Kgoale has been on 
suspension since September 2015. 
 
The council resolved to settle the matter by withdrawing all the charges levelled against 
him. The parties amicably parted ways. 
 
Mr Kgoale was appointed municipal manager of Blouberg Local Municipality on a 5-year 
contract from March 1, 2012 and his contract term ends on February 28 2017. 
 
Mr Junias Machaba, Director for Community Services will continue as acting Municipal 
Manager as the municipality completes the process of filling the position. 
 
 
Issued by Communications Division of the Blouberg Local Municipality 
 
For more information kindly contact Nonhlanhla Mashele 
Cell: 0790559588 
 
 
For interviews 
councillor Maseka Pheedi 
Cell: 073 339 1870/ 062 065 1096 
 
The Municipal Manager maybe reachable to confirm the settlement on  
0732516348 
 
ENDS         

Tuesday, 07 February 2017 

MEDIA ALERT 


